
Sacred River 🇮🇳  South Asia 

The East Asia intern team arrived in South Asia last month to learn and be a part of what God 
is doing in this part of the world! They have been working hard to launch new campuses and 
meet new students who are Christian or are interested in learning more about Jesus. 

It has been a humbling transition for them, learning a new way of doing ministry and engaging 
in a new context and spiritual climate here. But God has been showing them how He is at work 
here and His heart for South Asia. 

One of our interns Tricia coaches, Jun (pictured above-left), along with another intern had the opportunity to meet three 
students and hear stories about their families and lives. Eventually, they were able to share about Jesus and the good 
news. Two of the three women indicated a decision to follow Jesus!  

Praise God for allowing these interns to engage in what He has been doing in their lives and for giving them the faith 
to trust Jesus. Pray for these women as our interns follow up with and help them in their new relationship with God. 

Atlanta 🍑  Georgia 

During the last week of February, I (Tricia) attended my 
Cross-Cultural Training Coordinator meetings in Atlanta. This 
is the team I serve on part-time. 

Over 4 days, we lived in a cabin and shared our lives together, 
as we collaborated on new material for U.S. and overseas 
ministry teams. I also loved touring the King Center — there 
are so many unspoken heroes of the Civil Rights Era. Their 
acts of non-violence paved the way for the world we live, in-
including the fact Nich and I can be married! 

One unique fact I learned was when Cru first started in 1951, 95% of the 
college population was white, but now more than half are people of color 
like me. As our world changes, we have this unique opportunity to 
develop our cultural competency, and be a part of creating trainings to 
resource our staff. Personally, Nich and I are growing so much in this area 
so we can be more creative and thoughtful in the ways we interact with 
the Lord and show His love to others.  Please pray for Nich and I as we 
head back to Atlanta on March 23rd for “the Lenses Institute” which 
is a week of cross-cultural training. Please pray God would prepare us 
to engage well mentally and emotionally! 

   Praising God for you always, 
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Jun, serving in East Asia

(top-left) Tricia’s guild-mates; enjoying the cool Atlanta air; a visit to the King Center 


